

## **Lyneham Primary School**

Preschool to Year 6 Phone: 6142 1720

info@lynehamps.act.edu.au www.lynehamps.act.edu.au Principal: Merryn O'Dea



23<sup>rd</sup> November 2022

## **Dear Families**

Each year our year 6 students enjoy wearing their custom-made polo shirt. This polo shirt is worn throughout the year and becomes part of the year 6 school uniform. We are also offering our students the opportunity to purchase a hoodie for the cooler months of the year. Both items will be in school colours and will have student names on them. Please inform the front office by the closing date if you do not want your child's name to be printed on the shirt or hoody.

The shirts are ordered online with Onesport through their online portal. The shirts have been priced at \$40 each and the hoodies will be \$68.00 each. With the hoodie there is an option to get your child's name on the lower back.

The shirts and hoodies can be ordered here: <a href="https://shop.onesport.com.au/cat/lyneham-primary-school/">https://shop.onesport.com.au/cat/lyneham-primary-school/</a>

Please place your order as soon as possible. The online portal will be open until **Thursday 8th December.** After this time the orders received will go into production for delivery to the school in Term 1 next year and no more orders can be placed.

Please use the following table as a guide when determining size. Measure against a like garment that you own and fits such as a t-shirt. Lay the item flat and measure across the chest, about 2cm under where the arm meets the body. This will give you a half chest measurement. This will work for all garments.

Youth				Adult			
Size	12	14	16	S	М	L	XL
Half Chest	46	48	50	52	54	56	60
cm							

Regards Year 6 Team